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I urge you to ensure that the citizens of Oregon voices and votes matter by opposing 

any changes to the Oregon Constitution when it comes to the “kicker”. That money 

rightfully belongs to the citizens that paid it and must be returned to them. These are 

the same citizens that elected you to represent them and their best interests. 

Amending the Oregon Constitution will further erode the public’s trust in Government. 

Please voice your opposition to any change to the “kicker” and further, your support 

for the Oregon taxpayer. 


